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Dear Review Board, 

The Mount Abraham Unified School District (MAUSD) is pleased to express our enthusiastic 

support for the opportunity to move the School I &, 2 Sub-surface Infiltration Chambers project 

forward to final design. 

We appreciate this opportunity to work with the Town to help address a concern that affects this 

area of the Village and, ultimately, stormwater discharge into the New Haven River. This project, 

once implemented, will help reduce or eliminate sediment and stormwater runoff from leaving the 

property by capturing it to infiltrate into the ground, trapping sediment and pollutants from the 

impervious surfaces in the area. The infiltrations chambers' location under the playgrounds 

behind the school will provide the added opportunity to educate students about the importance of 

stormwater management, and could, perhaps, be a model for other school facilities. 

Additionally, we are grateful to have input in coordinating this plan with the overall facility plans at 

Bristol Elementary School. 

Please don't hesitate to reach out if we can offer any additional support, or should you need any 

other information . 

Floyd 

Business Manager 

Mount Abraham Unified School District 




